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SPONSORS OF BILL: 
 
Judiciary Committee 
 
REASONS FOR BILL: 
 
In certain situations, there are some public agencies in Connecticut that bill the parties for the 
cost of obtaining a transcript of its own legal proceedings. Therefore, in order to streamline 
the process and make it easier to access transcripts, this bill sets parameters for the costs of 
obtaining transcripts of public agency recordings. It does not affect the responsibility of 
parties to an action to pay the cost of their own transcripts. 
 
RESPONSE FROM ADMINISTRATION/AGENCY: 
 
None submitted. 
 
NATURE AND SOURCES OF SUPPORT: 
 
None submitted. 
 
NATURE AND SOURCES OF OPPOSITION: 
 
None submitted. 
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